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2025 Summer Chamber Music Workshop Enrollment Now Open! 

Violin, Viola, Cello, and Piano students welcome 

The PNSM Summer Chamber Music Workshop is a 5-day program 

where violin, viola, cello, and piano students are invited to 

participate in chamber ensembles! The daily curriculum includes 

small ensemble classes in the morning and large ensemble chamber 

orchestra in the afternoon. 

This year’s workshop will be held Monday, July 7 through Friday, 

July 11 , from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. daily. The final performance 

will be on Friday, July 11 at 1:30 p.m. 

All students should be able to sight read, play 

with vibrato, play spiccato, and play in high 

positions on their instrument. Non-PNSM 

students are welcome to register. Deadline 

for registration is June 16.  

Register at pnsm.org/summer-workshop 

For more information, contact 

Hsin-Chi Liu, Director 

(206) 271-2584 | hsinchiliu@msn.com 

Enroll by June 16th! 

https://pnsm.org/summer-workshop

